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Website: www.ruthlakecsd.org  

 
  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

            January 10, 2023 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Reservations for camping season of 2023 will start on March 1st  for any campers who are 
wanting to reserve a campsite for 60 consecutive days or more.  Starting at 8am on March 
1st, anyone wishing to reserve a campsite for 60 consecutive days or more may start calling 
the Ruth Rec Campground at 707-574-6196.  We will not be taking reservations online or in 
person at the Campground.  Early reservations are still first come first serve via phone only. 
Please plan accordingly, as NO REFUNDS will be issued to early reservations that are 
booked prior to March 13, 2023.  In addition, there will be a limited number of campsites 
available for long term reservations.  At Ruth Rec Campground, long term reservations will be 
capped at 75% of the campground allowing others to make reservations starting March 13, 
2023.   
 
Starting March 13, 2023, all other reservations will be starting at 8am via phone.  We are 
working on making online reservations available.  Please check our website prior to March 13, 
2023, to see if the system has been activated.  We expect a high call volume on March 1st and 
March 13th, so please be patient and keep calling if you cannot get through immediately. 
 
Thank you and we hope you have a wonderful camping season!  If you have any questions 
regarding reservations, please call or email ruthlakecampground@yahoo.com. 
 
 
Thank you for your business, 
 
 
 
Caitlin Canale 
RLCSD District Manager 
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